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@huddnewcoll

INFORMATION FOR 
YEAR 13 LEAVERS
Will you be graduating from HNC this 
summer?

Don’t forget you can now make submissions 
for your eYearbook - this free book will 
feature a collection of messages, photos 
and memories and provides a really special 
memento of your time here. 

Staff at HNC will be sharing their special 
farewell messages and fond memories, but 
all Year 13 students are invited to share their 
messages, reflections and favourite photos 
(please be aware if you submit a photo, we 
will presume that you have the consent of all 
featured)

Don’t miss your chance to be part of creating 
a lasting memory of your time at HNC! 

Please email your messages/ photos and 
memories to news@huddnewcoll.ac.uk. All 
submissions need to be received by 10 May. 

Have you lost any items 
recently?
If you’ve lost anything recently, please 
visit the Student Helpdesk in the LRC to 
see if it has been handed in. 

We have a large number of items ranging 
from notebooks, keys and jewellery to 
clothing and pairs of glasses - if you have 
lost something, please come and speak to 
us about what it is and we will then check 
if it has been left with us.

Please note that we only keep items for a 
term, and they are donated to charity, so 
please ensure you come and check in! 

.............................................................................

Catch the 373?
Please note that if your catch the 
First Bus 373 service there will be a 
change in pick up point for the 373 
at 16:20pm, from Monday 29 April. 
The journey pick up point will now be 
from the bus stop below College (lay-
by) heading towards the town centre. 
This is due to the number of cars 
parked blocking the bus stop above 
college on New Hey Road.

CYBER SAVVY TOP TIP 

Use ‘Shared with you’ in OneDrive.

Did you know you can see documents 
that have been shared with you in 
Microsoft 365 by going to the 
OneDrive section and choosing 
‘Shared’ down the left-hand 
side.  This shows a list of files 
shared with you and who they 
are from, this ensures you can 
avoid going through links in emails.  
You can use the filter along the top to 
only see certain file types.  Remember 
to only open files you are expecting – 
check with who has shared the file if 
you are unsure!
 
.....................................................................

Work experience: join the 
hospitality industry 

Want to know more 
about how the hospitality 
world runs in a large 
scale hotel? Would you 
like to explore large 
scale conferencing and 
events or learn more 
about the skills and 

knowledge needed to successfully run 
a hospitality business? 

Cedar Court Huddersfield are offering 
students the chance to gain work 
experience in the sector, including 
events management, behind the 
scenes admin work and front of house 
hosting. To register your interest for 
this, please email r.king@huddnewcoll.
ac.uk introducing yourself. This should 
include a paragraph sharing why you 
are interested in this opportunity.

 

Reminder: Head Student 
applications close today 
( Thursday 25 April)


